
Opal Class Home Learning Activities  
Below are some activities that will support some of the learning we are doing in school this half term. 

There is no expectation that these tasks are recorded or brought back into school. However, if you want to 
send pictures, objects or comments into school for us to share with the other children then we will be 

pleased to receive them.  

Please practise getting dressed 
and undressed independently. 

This will help the children when 
they need to get ready for PE and 
Forest School each week. Practise 

fastening and 
unfastening buttons.   

Go on a walk or spend time 
outside to look for the signs of 
Autumn. Can you see the leaves 
changing colour? What animals 
can you spot? Collect items from 
your walk like conkers 
and leaves to bring to 

school.  

Practise writing your name using 
the name card that has been sent 
home. You could write it in the 
air, using your finger on the 

carpet. You could paint it, use 
pens or pencils.  

We are practising counting 
objects and pointing to each one 
as we count. Can you count how 

many shoes are in your 
cupboard? Can you count how 

many cushions are on 
the sofa? What else 

can you count?  

Our Gospel Value this half term is 
Friendship. Can you talk at home 

about friends? What makes a 
good friend? Who are your 

friends? Can you draw a picture 
of your friends?  

We are learning about special 
events and special times for our 
families. Can you look at some 

photographs together of a special 
time you had as a 
family? Maybe a 

holiday, a birthday or 
even a day out.  



 


